
Dear Friends & Supporters: 

The San Antonio Stock Show & Rodeo Tee’R Up! Golf Committee is proud to announce we are hosting 
the 16th Annual Tee’R Up! Invitational Golf Tournament this year on Saturday, September 14, 2024. We 
are extremely excited to return to the beautiful Golf Club of Texas, in San Antonio for this fall’s event! 

As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, our mission is: A volunteer organization that emphasizes 
agriculture and education to develop the youth of Texas. Through scholarships, grants, endowments, 
junior livestock auctions, and show premiums the San Antonio Stock Show & Rodeo has impacted over 
One Million Texas Youth in all 254 counties since its inception. 
We are currently seeking donations to help support our Committee’s efforts and would appreciate 
any assistance you may be able to provide. Every donation will help offset our costs and allow more 
contributions toward the youth of Texas. If you will be able to assist with a donation this year, please 
partner with us. 

I am interested in donating the following: �

�

�

Name: �

Address: �

Phone: 	 	 Email: �

Referred By Committee Member: �

We also hope you will join us February 6-23, 2025 to celebrate the 76th Annual San Antonio Stock Show 
& Rodeo. Our committee thanks you for your time and consideration and looks forward to hearing from 
you soon. 

If you have any questions or would like any additional information about the tournament, please feel 
free to contact me at 210-846-5942 or teerupgolf@sarodeo.com. 

Thank you for your time & consideration,

Sean Hay, Chairman 
TEE’R UP! GOLF COMMITTEE 
SAN ANTONIO STOCK SHOW & RODEO
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